NOTICE TO THE BAR

DISCONTINUATION OF PAPER NOTICES
IN CIVIL DOCKETS FOR ATTORNEY FILERS

At present, attorney filers receive duplicate notices from the court, both on
paper and electronically, for cases filed in Law Division — Civil Part (L docket)
and Special Civil Part (DC, Small Claims, and Landlord Tenant dockets),
Chancery Division - General Equity (C docket), and Foreclosure (F docket).
Effective August 1, 2022, attorney filers will no longer receive paper notices in
these dockets. Notices will continue to be sent electronically to all attorney filers
and will continue to be available for review in the eCourts case jackets.

This notice does not apply to self-represented litigants, who will continue to
receive paper copies of notices.

Questions on this notice should be directed to the Administrative Office of
the Courts Civil Practice Division (609) 815-2900 ext. 54900 or the Superior Court

Clerk's Office at (609) 421-6100.

Glenn A. Grant
Administrative Director of the Courts

Dated: July 15, 2022



